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G5 Entertainment - New game releases coming closer
Redeye updates on G5 after weaker-than-expected Q2-results which have resulted in lowered estimates. 
However, with an expected global launch of Twilight Land in H2 2025 and potential of third-party game 
additions to G5 Store, we believe growth can improve in the coming quarters.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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